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Submitted: 10/29/2015  Agency: CAOs  

Subject:  Federally-Facilitated Marketplace (FFM) Open Enrollment Period for 
2016 

Question:  When will the next FFM open enrollment period begin? Will there be any changes to the way 

FFM applications are processed today?  

 
Response By: Division of Health Services Date:  

 

 
The FFM open enrollment period for 2016 will start on November 01, 2015 and is planned to continue 
until January 31, 2016.  With the beginning of the FFM open enrollment period, CAOs will see an 
increase in the number of FFM applications.  
 
There will be no change to the processing procedure for FFM applications. Refer to OPS141102 for 
additional information.  
 

http://mydhs/cs/groups/webcontent/documents/document/c_119643.docx

